
Spring 7 2017 
 

 
  

   27th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 20th January 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 96.3% 130 

Second Mr Stoddart 95.2% 155 

Third Mr East 95% 80 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 94.6% 121 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.1% 45 

 
Friends of Windmill Hill 

The FOWH are organising a Masquerade Ball which will take place on Friday 10th 

February.  The tickets will be on sale in the office next week for 50p each. 

 

Parents’ Evening – Monday 6th February 

Don’t forget to return your yellow slip to your child’s teacher, if you have not 

done so already. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Please can you send in your reply slips together with deposit as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


